
HEMPFIELD FOUNDATION 
200 Church Street 
Landisville, PA 17538 
hempfieldfoundation@gmail.com 

ANNOUNCING OUTSTANDING PARTNERSHIP OPPORTUNITIES, INCLUDING 
PARTICIPATION IN ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT, SOCIAL MEDIA PROMOTION, AND 

YOUR NAME SHARED WITH MORE THAN 26,000 HEMPFIELD HOUSEHOLDS 

Dear Member of the Hempfield Business Community: 

The Hempfield Foundation is an independent not-for-profit organization that partners 
with local businesses to enrich and enhance the lives of students in the Hempfield 
School District. We do this by providing grants to teachers that support creative ideas 
and innovative programs. Recent grant awards include: 

• $3,100 for new end mills and a powered draw bar to help students learn
modern machining technologies.

• $4300 to support entrepreneurship studies in Hempfield High School.
• $500 to support the 11-12th grade life skills classroom coffee business, the

Grind.
• $672 to purchase surface temperature sensors and no-touch forehead

thermometers to help students understand key roles played by nurses in
hospitals and nursing homes.

• $1500 to purchase iRobot kits and whiteboards to spark HHS student
interest (especially those supported by special education services) in STEAM
careers.

• Nearly $10,000 to provide transportation for 5th grade students to
participate in Junior Achievement’s Biztown.

We also award scholarships to help graduating seniors succeed in their transition to college or other 
postsecondary educational opportunities. All of this is done to ensure that students have the skills 
needed to succeed in the workplace and to be leaders in the community. 

Attached to this letter is information about our different partnership levels and the benefits that come 
with them. No matter what level you decide, you will receive complimentary participation in our 
annual golf tournament (held in June each year at the Four Seasons Golf Club). The Foundation will 
also promote your company through its social media channels and website. Finally, being a 
Foundation partner at any level gives you the opportunity to be included in our annual report which 
goes to more than 26,000 households in our community each fall. 

To become a partner of the Foundation, please contact Scott Bishop, Executive Director, at 717-575-
9813 or email him at hempfieldfoundation@gmail.com, Thank you, and we look forward to partnering 
with you! 

Best regards, 

Peter Faben 
President 

*We do have golf tournament hole sponsorships for $250. Please contact Scott Bishop, Executive 
Director at 717-575-9813 for more information 

Peter Faben

mailto:hempfieldfoundation@gmail.com


HEMPFIELD FOUNDATION 
200 Church Street 
Landisville, PA 17538 
hempfieldfoundation@gmail.com 




